
Facilities Committee Meeting
Monday, June 15, 2021

5:30 p.m.

Present: Rita Kennedy, BOE Member
Shannon, Johnson, BOE Member
Lisa Brady, Superintendent
Ron Clamser, Jr., Assistant Superintendent

1. Summer Projects
Planned projects
Ron provided the committee with the following report of planned summer projects:

● Kindergarten playground.  Total amount is $50,413.10 with $31,856.65 being funded by
the DF Schools Foundation and the balance of $18,556.45 being covered by the district.
The district is covering the installation costs, while the DF Schools Foundation is covering
the equipment purchase.

● 5th grade bathrooms being updated by district staff
● Gym floors are being refurbished in all locations
● Turf field regular maintenance (combing, minor repairs)
● Repair & replacement of security cameras where necessary and upgrade to security

camera computer server & software
● 5th grade classroom tile replacement (select rooms)

Possible projects
Ron provided the committee with the following report of projects that are under consideration but not
committed to yet, pending availability of funds and time:

● Springhurst cafeteria paint and remove padding
● Add netting to the softball side of the turf field

2. Other Items
There were no other items to report.


